
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 19-00024 City Council 1/17/2019

DISCUSSION ITEM

FROM:    City Council Member Jewel Cannada-Wynn

SUBJECT:

NOISE COMPLAINTS

SUMMARY:

The purpose of this item is to discuss the need to revisit our current noise ordinance and/or seek a consultant to
help us through the process.

Council members routinely receive complaints about noise within the city, from loud vehicles to the use of leaf
blowers; as summer approaches these complaints will increase. The hope is, through this discussion, an
appropriate course of action can be determined as we move forward.

PRIOR ACTION:

None

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

1)  December 21, 2018 Email - John Herron
2)  January 2, 2019 Email - John Herron
3)  Parks and Recreation Bd. Minutes
4)  City Code Sec. 8-1-16

PRESENTATION: No
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